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Sept. 26
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 29
th

 – Oct. 3
rd

.  

 

Harvey Studios will be at the school on the morning of Monday, Sept. 29
th

 for school picture day. Please ensure 

your son and/or daughter comes prepared for a professional photograph.  

 

Sea Dogs Hockey will hit the Harbour Station rink on the evening of Wednesday, October 1
st
.  Students at Lorne 

Middle School and other PALS sponsored school locations have received a limited number of tickets to attend. If 

you would like to attend and are able to provide your own transportation please contact the school office.  

 

The first of three HPV immunization shots will be administered to Grade 7 female students on Friday, October 3
rd

. 

Signed parent consent forms are required. For more information on this health initiative please contact the school 

office.  

 

Grade 6 students will be travelling to the Port of Saint John on the morning of Friday, Oct. 3
rd

. This co-curricular 

activity is an all hands on deck experience of our Port of Saint John. Consent forms are required to participate in this 

port excursion.  

 

On October 6
th

, 20
th

, 27
th

 participating students will receive basic training from a trained black belt judo master as 

part of a seven part series that allows students to select from a suite of offerings in the sports and arts field.  Many 

thanks to PALS and PRO Kids for piloting this program at Lorne Middle School. Consent forms are required for 

students to participate. For more information place contact Mrs. Long or Mr. Norton 

 

Lorne Middle School is always looking for engaged volunteers to serve on our PSSC if you would like more 

information on how to become involved with the Parent School Support Committee please contact the school office 

or visit the school website. 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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